
  

 

 

 NTEBA 
Fee Structure 2021 

New Fees 

The NTEBA will be adjusting our player fees for the Start of the new 
Roster which is due to start 23rd February 2021, with team nominations 
closing on 18th February via the NTEBA web site (on-line nomination) 

The are many reasons behind this change but mainly on making our 
sport more sustainable in the future and to help our Hotels / Clubs 
with fees, especially with the COVID-19 challenges and running their 
business in the future. 

It will still be for players the cheapest orgainsed sport you can play, 
even though yes it will be a big increase from what the players pay 
now which is $15 per roster (Basically $1 per week including finals) 

The new fee is $25 per Team per week and this will be up to the 
Captain of the team or their nomination to collect that money each 
week and deposit into the NTEBA bank account with the team 
reference by the next business day. 

Teams that are more than one week behind for the $25 team payment 
will be marked as a forfeit for matches if they play the second week 
(match) and do not deposit the money owed. 

This will definitely help with NTEBA finances and allow as an 
association to do more for our players in the form of representative 
matches, increased prize money, trophies, affiliation to the State body 
to enable our players to play in State events, training and keeping our 
sport with changes that occur and promoting our sport in the future, 
one area we need to grow is Juniors and at the same time look after 
our playing members and establishments (It is really a small amount to 
play a sport we all love) 

 

  

 

 

33 Essendon Street 
Summerhill TAS 7250 

  

 

 
0487 171 966 

  

 

 
secretary@nteba.com.au 

  

 

 
www.nteba.com.au 

 

 


